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DEFENDER

RED(TM)

Pepper Spray

Pressurized

Dog Repellent

DOMESTIC

CAUTION

EXPLOSIVE     IRRITANT

Non-Flammable

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Keep Out of Reach of Children

REG. NO.: 24163
P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
5.0% Oleoresin Capsicum

(0.5% Capsaicin)

Distributed By:
Citizens against Crime

Net Weight 22 Grams (3/4 oz.)
Enough for 20 - 1/2 second bursts

Citizens Against Crime
1022 S. Greenville Avenue

Allen, TX   75002
1-800-466-1010

DIRECTIONS: THIS PRODUCT IS FOR USE AGAINST AGGRESSIVE DOGS ONLY.
When threatened, point spray directly at dog’s face. Place finger
on actuator tab. Press actuator tab for a burst of spray. Move to
avoid exposure to spray. Use 1/2 second stream bursts with a
maximum range of 2.5 meters.



PRECAUTIONS: Severe irritation of eyes, nose and skin can occur.
Avoid contact with skin and eyes and inhalation of spray. Persons
with respiratory problems or wearing contact lens should not use
this product. Contents under pressure. Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat. Do not
puncture container or store at temperatures over 50'C. While
traveling do not store in passenger compartment. Contact air
carriers concerning air transport.

FIRST AID: In case of external contact, flush repeatedly with
cold water. Symptoms should disappear in 1 hour. If symptoms
persist, call a physician immediately.

DISPOSAL: Reduce pressure to zero before disposal in regular
household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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